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I am in full support of the Golden Peak expansion and improvement project.  My family has been in the Vail

Valley since the late 1960s and I am an SSCV Alum.  My children are now part of SSCV and the hill space they

use is identical to the hill space I trained on 1976-1988.  The club has grown many-fold without expanding the

training venue.  The overall public skiing experience in the Golden Peak area will only benefit from the proposed

expansion by decreasing the racer laps through Chair 6.  The expansion will not only make the Golden Peak ski

experience more enjoyable but safer for everyone.

 

The aspens on Golden Peak are only "golden" for at most 1-2 weeks annually.  I do not see this as reasonable

argument against the Golden Peak expansion.  SSCV has been named the nation's top club of the year for many

years and is internationally known.  The expansion will give not only SSCV more options but the chance for

international events to return to Vail which would help Vail's economy and reputation.

 

 If I wasn't a SSCV Alum and my children were not in SSCV I would still be 100% for the Golden Peak expansion.

I believe it will benefit not only the public but many generations of young competitors.

 

Misha Moritz...

 


